
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Three towers

Original Message 
From: Christine Alexander
Sent: May 17, 2019 8:51 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Three towers

Hi would like to make a comment regarding plans to build the high rises on Frances.. I live in the Shoreliner like many

seniors in this building I would like to say not at all happy regarding our remaining years cut off from any sunshine.
As it is we have limited parking areas for family and friends to visit and if those towers do get built there will be

nowhere for them to park....

Also North Service Rd is not equipped for extra traffic two lanes!! Hard enough at times getting along road without
more traffic.

I do hope this will be considered , it should not be just about extra tax money, think of the people who live here
C Alexander

Sent from my iPad
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